
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Tuesday 26th September 2023  

 
 

Parents’ Consultation Evenings – Monday 9th October 2023 and Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year, we are offering Parents’ Consultation Evening across two dates – Monday 9th October and 
Wednesday 11th October – and for your further convenience, appointment times are being made 
available across Year Groups (including Nursery) from 3:30pm – 5:30pm.  
 
To book your preferred date and appointment time for your child(ren), please contact the school 
office via telephone.  
 
A consultation with your child’s class teacher is an opportunity for you to receive an update/discuss 
your child’s academic progress and so I encourage you to attend this important session.  
 
If your child is receiving SEN support, you are additionally invited to book an appointment with 
Mrs Hutcherson. 
 
Appointments are being arranged at 10 minute intervals so it is important that for the sake of all 
parents, they do not overrun. I would therefore like to remind you that any non-academic concerns 
should be discussed with staff, either as children leave at the end of a school day or by separate 
appointment. Thank you for your support with this.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school!   
 
With kindest regards 
 
 
 
 
Ms P Donnelly 
Executive Headteacher 
 


